
 

 

 

 

 
School Uniform -  

Please remember that our 

uniform policy expects all chil-

dren to wear all black foot-

wear.  All black trainers are fine 

but no large coloured patterns/

logos, coloured soles or col-

oured laces. If children are 

bringing different trainers for 

the Daily Boost, this is fine, but 

children must wear their black 

footwear in class. We continue 

to have a large stock of plim-

solls for children to change into 

if they have not brought appro-

priate footwear.   

Trainers for PE do not need to 

be black 

No jewellery  

On PE days, pupils should bring 

their PE kits to school with 

them so they can get changed 

before the lesson. 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinners is £10.00 

per week. 

Dinners can be ordered and 

paid for  through  

My Child at School App 

http://

www.mychildatschool.com/ 

 GDPR 

Emergency contacts for chil-

dren 

‘If you provide emergency con-

tact details, please ensure you 

have checked with the contact 

that they are happy for you to 

share these details with us’ 

NO SMOKING SIGNS 

Due to the health and 

safety of the children 

could we remind par-

ents/carers not to 

smoke outside the 

school perimeter  

Thank you 

Date:  30/6/23    Issue: 37          Principal: Miss J Slinger  

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

A note from the Principal 

Hello, 

 

You will have received a letter and message this week regarding 
strike action taking place next Wednesday and Friday. This has coin-
cided with the Leicester City planned Y6 secondary transition day so 
see updated dates for these below: 
• Lancaster – 4th July  
• Sir Jonathon North  - 4th July  
• Castle Mead – 5th July  
• Brook Mead – 5th July 
• Tudor Grange – 4th and 5th July  

You will also have received a letter sharing the news of 
our end of year carnival taking place on Weds 12th Ju-
ly. Please make sure you have returned the slip to noti-
fy us of your child’s lunch plans. 

We have some Y3 pupils who have created an amazing 
entry to a city wide wheelbarrow competition—see 
our Twitter for more info on how to vote for them. 

Finally, a huge Eid Mubarak to lots of our 
school community who celebrated this 
week. We hope that you had a lovely time 
celebrating with loved ones. 

We have lots planned for the next couple 
of weeks at Knighton Mead so please do 
keep an eye on dates as it would be great 
to see as many of you as possible come 
along. The turnout and atmosphere at 
Sports Days was really lovely this week. 
Well done to all children—and parents! - 
who took part. 

 

Have a 
fun 
week-
end. 

 

Miss 
Slinger 
 

 

Twitter 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with news and 
events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

Primary Leadership Team 

#collaboration #community 

 

 

 

A reminder that Beat the Street is  

running until the 19th July so get out and 

be active. There are some great routes 

locally for you to enjoy. Could you  

challenge yourself to tap all of the Beat 

Boxes around Leicester? 

The map of  Beat Boxes can be found 

here: Map | Leicester | Beat the Street  

Enjoy! 

 

https://www.beatthestreet.me/leicester/map/
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It's empathy. 

 

Date:  30/6/23   Issue: 37               Principal: Miss J Slinger 

Upcoming Dates 
Tuesday 4th July—‘Meet your new 

teacher’ morning at Knighton Mead 

Secondary transition days: 

Lancaster – 4th July  

Sir Jonathon North  - 4th July  
Castle Mead – 5th July  

Brook Mead – 5th July 

Tudor Grange – 4th and 5th July  

Weds 5th July and Fri 7th July—school closure due to 
teacher strike action  

Mon 10th July—pupil reports home to families. 10am 

and 6pm Y6 end of year show performances to fami-

lies  

Tues 11th July at 9am—EYFS Graduation  

Weds 12th July—Carnival  

Thurs 13th July at 2pm—Always Club 

Friday 14th July—end of term and year!  

 

 

 

Attendance  

Good to be Green— 

well done to all of our badge winners this week! 

 

  

Lothair 
Benji – Bronze star 
Daniel. A – Bronze star 
Isla – Bronze star 
Marcel – Bronze star 
Daisy – Silver star 
Dominic – Silver star 
Layla – Silver star 
Taya – Silver star 
Xavier – Silver star 
Edi – Second round green 
Keegan – Blue merit 
Miley – Blue merit 
Zidan – Blue merit 
Macie – Yellow merit 
Miracle – Red 
Mia – Blue 
  
Cavendish 
Hallie – Second round bronze 
Ruby – Second round gold 
 

Character Muscle of the Week 

-  week beginning 3rd July —          

HUMILITY 

 

 

These children will have collected 

house points from adults across 

school for using their character mus-

cles well, been great role models, 

completing home learning and gener-

ally being brilliant! 

Congratulations to Hughenden class who have had 

a wonderful week of attendance . Congratulations 

also goes to Cavendish class for another great week 

of punctuality with no late marks.  Please ensure 

your child is in school for the last 2 weeks of term. 

We have lots of exciting events and learning oppor-

tunities still to come  before the  Summer holidays.  

 Many thanks, Mrs Edwards  

Macaulay 
Bella - Green 
Esa - Green 
Jahneem - 
Green 
Koen - Green 
Lola - Green 
Louie - Green 

Noah - Green 
Riley - Green 
Robert - Green 
Yusra – Green 

Class % Attendance 

Macaulay 87.6% 

Lansdowne 88% 

Richmond 91% 

Hughenden 95% 

Lothair 93% 

Sheridan 90% 

Cavendish 92.4% 

Whole School Attend-

ance  

 

91% 




